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[February 1, 2018] 

Black History Month  

Dragon News  
 

Garica YMLA proud! 

 

 

Carter Godwin Woodson founded The Journal of Negro History in 1916 and began Negro History Week 

(later Black History Month) in 1926, earning him the nickname "The Father of Black History." 

 
To help prevent heart 

disease, you can: 

1. Eat healthy. 

2. Get active. 

3. Stay at a healthy weight. 

4. Quit smoking and stay away 

from secondhand smoke. 

5. Control your cholesterol and 

blood pressure. 

6. If you drink alcohol, drink 

only in moderation. 

7. Manage stress. 

 

 

Please Do Not forget 

Score Board help is 

needed! Please see 

Coach Morrison! 

 

 

Happy  

Birthday 

Mrs. Hyche! 
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Teacher of the Year! 
In the spring of 2015, T’Wanta 

graduated summa cum laude 

from Huston-Tillotson 

University with a bachelor’s 

degree in English. Keeping her 

promise to give back to children 

in the community, much like 

herself, she obtained a job at 

Gus Garcia Young Men’s 

Leadership Academy teaching 

English Language Arts that fall. 

Her primary objective was to 

use academic study and life 

experiences to provide effective 

instruction for all students. She understood first hand that quality 

education amongst minority youth was a critical issue faced in 

today’s society. Building a love for learning and increasing the 

retention rate had become her top priority.  Now in her new 

academic arena, she set her mind on evolving and diversifying 

quality education no matter the individual’s social economic status.  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zumba 

We are happy to 

announce Zumba Wednesdays 

starting Feb. 7, 2018!!   Come out 

every Wednesday from 4:30pm to 

5:30pm in the Cafeteria and get 

your workout on! 

2017-2018 

Teacher of the Year 

Final Four 

Casey Milton 

Melanie Hyche 

Juli Limon 

Twanta Moore 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today’s weather forcast 51° 

2018 AVID Summer Institute 2018 

AVID is currently looking for members to join the AVID site team. 

Our goal is schoolwide certification. The AVID summer institute 

takes place in San Antonio Texas  July 10–12 room and board is 

covered. 
If you are interested in joining the AVID site team please contact 

Melanie Hyche.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please turn in any unpaid Sunshine dues to Mrs. Andrews!!!! 


